
�����������	
�����
��	 

� � � �
 
 

 

NMC UK-Wide QA Framework 

Quality Assurance Reviewers  

The Nursing and Midwifery Council is an organisation set up by Parliament to 
protect the public by ensuring that nurses and midwives provide high standards of 
care to their patients and clients. 

Mott MacDonald has been delivering educational quality assurance on behalf of the 
NMC since 2006 /7. 

We are seeking to recruit a number of reviewers from both nursing practice and 
education in the field of learning disabilities nursing. 

The reviewers will be involved in programme approval ensuring that the new NMC 
standards for nursing education are met and programme monitoring, ensuring that 
programmes are delivered in a manner that meets statutory requirements and 
enables students to achieve the required outcomes and proficiencies. Reviewers will 
be paid a fee for carrying out quality assurance and will be required to commit to up 
15 days per annum to these activities. 

If you are interested in contributing to the further improvement of nursing and 
midwifery education and practice and would like to participate in a unique 
opportunity for personal and professional development then please complete the 
attached application form and return it to: nmc@mottmac.com no later than Friday 
25 June 2010. 

The training and selection event will be held on 28 September 2010 followed by the 
annual conference on 29 and 30 September.  Applicants are required to attend all 
three days. 

Addition to the list of Reviewers and appointment as a reviewer is dependent upon 
satisfactory assessment following training and CRB check. 


